
 

 

REQUEST FOR COUNCIL ACTION 

 

 

AGENDA DATE: May 13th, 2024 

AGENDA ITEM: Consider the purchase of Service Body Truck Equipment for the Public 

Works Department 

PREPARED BY: Matt Wegwerth 

 

BACKGROUND: 

Public Works has ordered a new truck chassis to replace the current 255.  PW255 is used as the 

service vehicle for fleet and needs to have a service body with lift gate.  A service body is used 

in lieu of a standard truck bed, in order to store tools, air compressors, welders and other 

equipment safely.  

Attached is a quote from Bert’s Truck Equipment for the purchase of a Service Body and 

Liftgate.  The pricing is through the MN State Contract in the total amount of $21,961.00 plus 

and estimated delivery charge of $620.00. 

Total equipment price, including delivery, is $22,581.00 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION: 

Make a motion to approve the Public Works Department’s request to purchase and make 

payment for Service Body Truck equipment from Bert’s Truck Equipment in the amount of 

$22,581.00 


